Dear IB Physics Parents and Community:


This is your cordial invitation to the 14th annual Tualatin Physics research symposium.  It will be held at 6:00 on the evening of Wednesday, the 17th and Thursday the 18th of January 2007 in the lecture hall of Tualatin High School.  Generally, students in the period 3A class will go Thursday, and Period 4A will go Wednesday, but check with your child to make sure you are going the night they are presenting if you plan to come.


The purpose of the symposium is for my students to defend their semester research projects before the public (you).  Their projects constitute their final examination for the semester of IB Physics.


This symposium features research on temperature and rebound for golf balls, bending it like Beckham, hot dog currents, light scattering, drum resonance, solar cells, flame resonance, air cannons, wind tunnels, trebuchet design, soccer goals, sweet spot of a baseball bat, particle deposition at high voltages, waterfalls, human localization of sound, Gauss rifles, wave speed and depth, flame spread, golf putters, and vocal characteristics of Siamese cats.  (Just kidding about the last one!)


Hope to see you there!!!

Sincerely,

Chris Murray

Physics 

Tualatin High School 



